
ANNEX 18 

 

Well House 

Romsey Road,  

East Wellow, 

Romsey 

SO51 6BG 

 

Ref: Licensing Act 2003 – Public Notice 

Keepers Lodge, Whinwhistle Coarse Fishery, Whinwhistle Road,  

East Wellow, Romsey, SO516BE 

 

1)Provision of Live and Recorded Music from 08.00 to 23.00hrs daily indoors and 
outdoors 

 

2) Sale of Alcohol for Consumption both on and off the premises from 08.00 – 
23.30hrs daily 

 

Attention the licensing Manager 

As we live very close to the café area of the fishery I object strongly to this 
application. I am particularly  disturbed by the early hours that the applicant wishes 
to sell alcohol and play music . 0800 hours is anti-social in any setting, let alone a 
quiet rural setting. Even pubs don’t sell drinks and play music at 8 am and it is plainly 
totally inappropriate for a Fishery. Our garden along with many of our neighbours, 
backs on to the fishery and it would be a public order issue if people were drinking 
potentially from 8 am till late at night.  

The only setting I can think of which plays music from 8am onwards is “festivals”. 
This would be completely unacceptable in a residential setting such as Romsey Rd. 

To potentially have music up to 23.30hrs and the selling of Alcohol changes 
completely the use of the Fishery – The noise will be a classic Public nuisance issue 
covering a wide area and will also have an adverse effect on the Wildlife who will 
disperse up and down The Blackwater. 

 

Current access to the site is a challenge whether you are arriving or leaving due to 
the driveway/track and close proximity to the turning into Ryedowns Lane causing a 
Traffic  hazard. 



ANNEX 18 

 

Although TVBC have included a list of conditions to go with this application our 
concern is also how this will be policed. 

 

We object strongly to this License application 

 

Francis and Paul Feeney 

SO51 6BG 

 

Note: It is almost impossible to find out about License Applications unless you take a 
Local Paper where presumably it is noted. As a neighbour you are not informed 
about the application as you would do for a planning application. To view the 
application details you are advised to visit the Andover Offices – How does that work 
if you live in the South of the TVBC area and don’t have transport? 

 


